
September 12, 2018


Re: CPAC letter of interest and biography


To Whom It May Concern:


I am very interested in serving on the Comprehensive Plan Advisory Committee.  I was 
able to attend the Comprehensive Plan Community Workshop on Tuesday night and 
am excited to volunteer! Initially, I signed up to be a “brand ambassador” when the 
Visioning Project was in effect last year.  Since that portion of the Project has gone 
away, I would still like to continue on the path of helping Valdez via the CPAC.


I am originally from North Pole and have lived in Valdez since 2011.  I have a Bachelor’s 
Degree in International Business Management from BYU-Hawaii.  I was an IT Project 
Manager at Fairbanks Memorial Hospital, working largely across the Banner Health 
system in Alaska, Colorado, and Arizona.   Currently, I’m a stay-at-home mother, 
raising 6 beautiful children - the future of Valdez.  In 2013, I was on the Steering 
Committee for the Valdez Homeschool Program and helped craft the model that is 
currently in use.  I was President of the local chapter of Relief Society, a worldwide 
women’s organization, for 2 years.  I am serving on the Board of Directors for the 
Valdez Torpedoes Swim Team, holding the position of Communications.  


I believe I have a point of view that will add value as I collaborate with other community 
members, friends, and the Kimley-Horn team.  I enjoy the process of creating goals, 
planning for the future of my community, and being an ambassador to something I am 
passionate about - my beautiful town.  I am excited to serve as a committee member 
with positive energy and enthusiasm!


Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to share my interest and brief biography.


Kind Regards,


Dahlia O’Neil

PO Box 3006

Valdez, AK 99686

(907) 461-2321

dahliab79@hotmail.com



